a?. Charleston Internal Medicine

November 8, 2004

RE: Jarrett Construction Services

To Whom It May Concern,

I had the pleasure of doing a demolition and reconstruction project with Jarrett
Construction Services. I have been very pleased from the onset of the project. They have
been extremely timely and efficient in their preparation work, as well as completion.

They are extremely diligent in their pursuit to complete the project as desired.
They listen very carefully and give structural detail when needed.

I would be more than happy to work with them at any time. They are definitely
doing any future projects of mine.

Sincerely,
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Dr. R. Thomas Bowden
Charleston Internal Medicine Inc.
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